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Act as if what you do

makes a difference...

it does!

-William James

COT Neighbors United is a group of citizens, 

 volunteering their time to help make the City of

Tonawanda a great place to live. Would you like

to volunteer? Join us at our meetings! Meetings

are the 1st Wednesday of every month, starting

at 6pm at Partners in Art, 79 Webster st. North

Tonawanda. You can also find us at

COTNeighbors.com or on Facebook. 

Coming Soon!
Family Fort Building

Contest

Do you have amazing Box Fort
making skills? Then sign up for

COT Neighbors United's 1st
Family Fort Building Contest!  To

be held on October 6th 2019
10am-1pm at Niawanda Park.

Prizes to be won! Families must
register for the contest by October

4th, there are only 6 spots left!
Hurry and email

info@cotneighbors.com to
register!  Include your name,
number or participants and a

phone number.  

Our Next Pop-up Play Date 
October 6th
10am-1pm

Niawanda Park
Stay Tuned for Winter Pop-ups and other family fun activities!



 

Halloween Scavenger 
Hunt

The spells has been cast, the witches
take flight. The scavenger hunt

begins on Halloween night. 

Calling all Ghost and Ghouls!
Join us October 31st 5pm-8pm for
a Halloween Scavenger hunt, with

games and goodies at Clinton Park. 

Watch for more information on our Facebook page



The 1st Annual Victorian Home Tour was a great success! Five wonderful City of

Tonawanda home owners opened their doors and invited us in to view their

amazing house's detail and listen to great history of the residence. Thank you to

all that came out to view the homes and to the home owners for allowing us to

fall in love with the history of their house. A special thank you to Skip Johnson

for his background of the homes and Christina Limniatis for her great detail of

the architecture. Did you miss COT Neighbors United's 1st Annual Victorian

Home Tour? Don't worry, we'll be back next year. Keep an eye out for ticket

registration in 2020. 

Victorian Home Tours

Thank you to all our volunteers at these great events. Thank you for everyone's

support and thank you to all that have donated to COT Neighbor United's vision of

bringing the City together to build a great place to live!


